Canby Planning Commission
Regular Meeting
March 10, 1971

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman Gordon Ross at 8:10 pm.

Pregsent: Chairman Gordon Ross, Commissioners Ralph Hulbert, Jeanne Parsons,
Andy DiTommaso, Curtis Johnson, Al Godfrey and Elsie Cutsforth.

Also present: Dave Patterson, County Planning Office and Councilman Carl
Raines

The minutes of the previous meeting were dispensed with since the Secretary
was not present.

A copy of the Ashland Bond Agreement and a copy of a subdivision form were
read and discussed. The Chairman will take a copy to the City Attorney for
approval.

The Al Seida Mobile Plat was discussed, a recommendation was made that
instead of a 50 ft. right-of-way, that a 25 ft. right-of-way be deeded to
the city and a fence be constructed along the 25' strip to prevent encroach-
ment, once deeded., The deed to be received by the city before futher action
can be taken.

The Chairman Gordon Ross, asked for commitments pertaining to the Planning
Meeting at the Sweetbriar Inn.

The next scheduled meeting is March 24, O71.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Elsie Cutsforth,
Commissioner

(Let the record show that the commission has worked with Mr. Seida and has
recommended several suitable acceptable plats, each rejected by Mr. Seida.)



